
  

 

Piedmont Quilters’ Guild 
Newsletter 

 November 2022                                                                                  Greensboro, NC 

Next Meeting:  

November 10, 2022 

 

Location:  

New Garden Friends 
Meeting House 801 
New Garden Road 

Time: 7:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
Hello quilting friends! I am looking so forward to the November meeting 
to see everyone and to get back into the swing of things.  I hope 
everyone is having a great fall so far, and please catch me up on all 
your news on November 10th!.......Gail 

 

Program 
Teresa Rouzer will be telling us all about Round Robin quilts that are 
not round. A trunk show will be included so you don't want to miss this. 

On Friday, November 18 at the Trotter Recreation Center Teresa will 
lead us in a workshop from 11 to 4 entitled " Scrappy Blocks".  Bring 
your sewing machine, a big bag of scraps, and your usual sewing 
supplies for a workshop. 

Community Outreach 

 

Community Outreach has an abundance of 
donated fabric that is available to all members. 
At the November meeting fabric will be on 
display and members may choose whatever 
they like for making quilts. You may find some 
fabrics that will be perfect for Teresa Rouzer’s 
workshop on November 18th as a lot of the 
fabrics are good sized scraps. If you can’t 
make the meeting, you can always contact me 
and I’ll be happy to have you come by my 
house to see the fabric. 
Jeanne Harrison . 336 706-6061 
jharrison6@aol.com 

 

WEBSITE:  

Always remember you can check the website for current and archived 
newsletters. Newsletters are uploaded to the website 
(www.piedmontquilts.org) as soon as they are published. Also check out 
the website for up-to-date information on programs, Community Outreach 
and more. Photos of our raffle quilt plus information on the quilt are on the 
RAFFLE QUILT page. Please encourage friends to check out this page to 
see our beautiful raffle quilt!  



 

Jane Weinstein       
11/30 

 

                  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

Contact Us 

www.piedmontquilts.org 

 

PO Box 10673  

Friendly Center Station 

Greensboro, NC 27404 

 

MEMBERSHIP  

To “bee’ or not to “bee” a Piedmont Quilt Guild member … that is the 
question. Whether now is the time to re-engage with the social, educational 
and at times inspirational experiences our members offer to each other.  To 
“bee or not to “bee” a member … and contribute your interests, talents and 
voice to shaping the future of the Piedmont Quilt Guild.  Looking forward to 
hearing from you. 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS:  Our 2022 Membership applications can 
be download it from the website or picked up at the Membership desk at 
our meeting. Senior Membership is discounted to $20. Our year starts on 
January 1st so all 2021 Membership renewals are requested as soon as 
possible. Forms can be sent to the PQG post office box 
 

ADVERTISING The Guild newsletter is free to our members for 
advertising. Others will be charged $15 for a small ad and $25 for a larger 
ad. Ads for estate sales, museum quilt shows and other quilt guilds are 
free. Contact Michelle Volkmann, Guild newsletter editor.  

For Sale: Baby Lock Crescendo (model BLCR) machine that was 
purchased September 2020. If interested please contact by phone or text at 
336.210.6221, or at kim@novosad.us 

 

 

 


